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National Theme:  From Our Roots to Our Branches Extending Service to Our Veterans 
Department Theme:  Aspire to Inspire 

 

Student Participation – Recipient Recognition – Community Awareness – Increasing the Fund 
 

Happy Holidays! The district judging has been completed for the VOD, PP and TOY. We will be 
doing the state level judging on December 21 at the Department office. Department winners will be 
announced at the Mid-Winter Conference Awards Banquet in Kalamazoo, February 1, 2025. 

If you have not reserved your room for the Mid-Winter Conference please do so as soon as 
possible. Also please reserve your banquet tickets.   

Has your Auxiliary made your suggested donations for the Scholarship program? Please do so, as 
this is our way to help with funding this great program for our students.   

If your Auxiliary and/or Post would like to donate to the gift bags we give each student and Teacher 
of the Year, please contact me. Items such as gum, candy, Chapstick, chips, water, snack bars, 
Capri suns, gift cards, etc. are all appreciated. This is just another little something to make them 
feel special. (24 students and 3 teachers) 

There were many red blanks for scholarship reporting this quarter. If you promoted these programs 
in any way please report. If you are the chairman and attended the Fall Conference, District 
meeting or School of Instruction, please report this. Let's help your President, the District President 
and President Jane shine for Michigan. 

It is now time to be promoting the Patriotic Art program more with our high schoolers. Reach Out to 
your schools, youth groups, and art centers for help. 

Wishing you and your family a healthy, happy and safe holiday season.  

Denise Arnold 
9525 E River Rd 
Mt Pleasant, MI 48858 
989-621-0327 
scholarshipsMI2425@gmail.com 
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